
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Christmas Activities 
 
Our Christmas fair is on Wednesday 4th December 5pm-7pm. We look forward to seeing you there! 
However, a few ‘extra’ reminders.  
 
Friday 29th November is our bottle day. If your child donates a bottle for our bottle stall, they may 
wear their own clothes on Friday. 
 
We would still like your donations for the Christmas fair.  New items, nearly new items and toys are 
welcome. 
 
There will be a secrets room available on Thursday 5th December. This is when the children can 
secretly buy presents for their family at £1 a present (max £5 spending). They will need to bring their 
money on that day.  
 
Once again we are running the Bower Pots stall.  If your child has decorated their own pot, please 
can they bring this in asap.  
 
All primary classes are making a Christmas lantern. There will be a display at the fair. If you wish to 
purchase your child’s lantern please send £1 into your class teacher, marking the envelope “for 
lantern”. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Shalders 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
   
 


